
PRIME MINISTER

FOR MEDIA SUNDAY, MAY ]7 ]98]

The Prime Minister sent the following telegram to Her

Royal Highness, Princess Anne, and Captain Mark Phillips:

"On behalf of the Government and people of

Australia, I offer heartiest congratulations

to your Royal Highness and Captain Mark Phillips

on the joyful occasion of the birth of your

daughter.

Malcolm Fraser".
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